
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of February 1 - 7 

 
Open Door Meetings 

1. Meeting with from Bunny Scooters  
2. Meeting with resident to discuss Moody Centre & Environment  
3. Meeting with resident regarding request for stairs in trail (City Manager in attendance) 
4. Meeting with developer regarding Coronation Park (City Manager in attendance) 

Other Meetings 

1. Police Board 
2. Weekly Meeting with City Manager  
3. Metro Vancouver Regional Planning 

Phone Calls 
1. none 

Events 

1. none 

Media:  
1. none 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from Clerk regarding Confidential Memo 
2. Email from resident regarding Land Use Contract Termination 
3. Email from MLA Rick Glumac regarding E Mobility Devices Pilot Project 
4. Email from MLA Rick Glumac regarding Coronavirus  
5. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre  
6. Email from resident regarding Public Safety Ioco Rd. & Barber Lane 
7. Email from EA regarding Joint Meeting with Council and School District #43  x2 
8. Email from resident regarding Youth Sports Recognition x2 
9. Email from EA regarding FCM 
10. Email from City Manager regarding confidential 
11. Email from City Manager regarding confidential 
12. Email from Real Estate Agent regarding Edgestone Townhomes 
13. Email from resident regarding Crosswalk at Elgin and Clarke 
14. Email from Mayor Mary Ann Booth regarding Metro Van/E-Comm/TransLink meeting 
15. Email from SHARE regarding Foundry Letter request 
16. Email from resident regarding Feedback  
17. Email from Cllr. Amy Lubik regarding Foundry Letter Support 
18. Email from EA regarding Meeting with developer 
19. Email from Corporate Officer regarding confidential 
20. Email from Consulate General of Japan regarding scheduling of dinner  
21. Email from EA regarding Douglas College Invitation 
22. Email from society member regarding Ioco HCA Concerns x3 
23. Email from EA regarding message from Diaspora of Georgia  
24. Email from Chief of Fire regarding PMFR Recruitment Practices 
25. Email from EA regarding Youth Sports Recognition 
26. Email from City Manager regarding input to developers past Public Hearing 
27. Email from resident regarding Crosswalk Coming 
28. Email from EA with Congratulatory Letters to Businesses for Awards  
29. Email from EA with Letter to UDI Formatted 
30. Email from business owner regarding Oktoberfest 
31. Email from EA regarding Dinner Scheduling with Consul General of Japan 
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32. Email from EA regarding meeting scheduling with Mayor Booth 
33. Email from City Manager regarding confidential 
34. Email from EA regarding document signing 
35. Email from EA with date for School District #43 Meeting 
36. Email from City Manager regarding confidential  
37. Email from City Manager regarding resident’s concerns for Pathway 
38. Email from resident regarding Land Use Contract at Highland Park 
39. Email from resident regarding Ioco HCA Concerns 
40. Email from Port Moody Film Society with invitation  
41. Email from EA regarding invite to Shen Yun Event 
42. Email from CFO regarding flight booking policy 
43. Email from for invitation to speak at Port Moody Film Society Opening  
44. Email from resident regarding Port Moody Equitable Access to Moody Middle 
45. Email from resident regarding 100th Birthday Acknowledgment 
46. Email from EA regarding 100th Birthday Acknowledgment x2 
47. Email from City Manager regarding Burnt House Update 
48. Email from society member regarding Ioco HCA Concerns 
49. Email from TCICS Invitation for Iranian New Year Celebration 
50. Email from Surrey Resident regarding question regarding Mayor’s Committee process  
51. Email from City Manager regarding Closed Council  
52. Email from resident regarding delegation request 
53. Email from EA regarding Metro Vancouver Networking Event x2 
54. Email from EA regarding Foundry Letter of Support  
55. Email from EA regarding passing of former Mayor Ian Young 

 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to Corporate Officer regarding confidential 
2. Email to EA regarding E-Mobility Devices Pilot Project 
3. Email to EA regarding update to report 
4. Email to EA regarding Joint Meeting with Council and School District #43 x2 
5. Email to EA regarding Meeting with developer 
6. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street 
7. Email to Mayor Mary-Ann Booth regarding meeting request 
8. Email to Consul General Japan regarding Dinner 
9. Email to resident regarding Feedback 
10. Email to MP Nelly Shin regarding Coronavirus 
11. Letter to Minister of Health regarding Pharmacare Program 
12. Letter to BC Municipalities regarding Pharmacare Program 
13. Email to Cllr. Lubik regarding joint signing of Foundry Letter 
14. Email to EA regarding meeting for Mayor Booth 
15. Email to society member regarding Ioco HCA Concerns x2 
16. Email to Chief of Fire regarding unsigned letter regarding PMFR 
17. Email to resident regarding Youth Sports Recognition  
18. Email to resident regarding Public Safety Ioco Rd. and Barber  
19. Email to City Manager regarding input to developers past Public Hearing 
20. Email to EA regarding Youth Sports Recognition x 2 
21. Email to EA regarding Metro Vancouver Networking Event 
22. Email to  EA request for letters to award winners from Business Gala  
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23. Email to EA regarding Shen Yun Event 
24. Email to EA with draft letter to UDI  
25. Email to EA regarding Heritage Woods Secondary Capstone Presentation 
26. Email to business owner regarding Oktoberfest  
27. Email to EA regarding Dinner with Consul General of Japan x2 
28. Email from EA regarding changes to schedule for Thursday 13th 
29. Email to City Manager regarding confidential 
30. Email to EA regarding 100th Birthday Acknowledgment 
31. Email to EA regarding Metro Vancouver Networking Event 
32. Email to Surrey Resident responding to question regarding Mayor’s Committees 
33. Email to resident regarding Delegation 
34. Email to CFO regarding flight booking policy 
35. Email to Mayor Jonathan Cote regarding Regional Planning 
36. Email to EA regarding Passing of Former Mayor Ian Young  

 


